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        A message from the Headteacher 
It’s been a good week with lots of events and activities 
taking place. It was great to see parents and carers in 
school for our parents’ meetings this week. I hope you 
have found them useful and informative.  
We all enjoyed Thursday’s World Book Day, and we 
loved seeing all of the book cover designs! 
Today, some of our Year 6 children took part in a tag 
rugby tournament at Chippenham Rugby Club, and a 
group of our Year 5 girls participated in a football 
event at Abbeyfield School connected to International 
Women’s Day. Match reports will follow in next week’s 
newsletter. 
 
          Have a good weekend. 
                  Best Wishes  
                    Mrs Joy 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
                                              
                                           

 

 

 

         

 

 
 

World Book Day  
Thursday’s World Book Day saw lots of activities across 
the school. The children enjoyed sharing their books 
from home, and also having dedicated time to focus on 
a text. Class activities included creating bookmarks and 
character finger puppets; a scavenger hunt, and many 
different reading-based sessions. Each class received a 
new book from Waterstones to celebrate the day. 
It was great to see all the creativity on show in the book 
cover designs. Well done to all the children for the time 
and effort it took to make these. Here are the winners 
for each class:  
Wrens – Alfred R 
Owls – Layla D 
Starlings – Etta J 
Robins – Nora C 
Puffins – Alba B 
Nightingales – Robyn J 
Hawks – Loki J 
Buzzards – Darcie S 
Falcons – Chloe C 
Kingfishers – Maya-Rose W 
The winners will receive prizes next week, and all the 
children who entered the competition will be given a 
sweet treat to say thank you for all their efforts. Have a 

look at the photos at the end of the newsletter. 

 

 

 
 
 
 
          
 
 
    
 
    

 
 

Learning Focus – Nightingales Class 
At the start of the week, we made story maps to 
help us retell the story of Little Red and the Very 
Hungry Lion. The children produced some fantastic 
pieces of writing which they were very proud of! Our 
topic this term is all about creating 3D abstract 
sculptures. This week, we were learning how to use 
different joining techniques to create pyramid 
structures with rolled up paper and larger-scale 3D 
sculptures. On Thursday, we enjoyed sharing our 
favourite books with each other and spending time 
getting comfy in our PJs to read to ourselves and 
with our friends for World Book Day. To end the 
week, we had a music lesson with Piano Pete where 
the children learnt all about the rock and roll genre 
and were singing and dancing to some rock and roll 
hits. In outdoor learning with Mrs Evans, the children 
climbed trees, made bows and arrows and played on 
the swing. What a super week! 

      
 

School Lunch - Easter Cupcakes – 4th April 
On the last day of term, the pudding for those who 
have booked a school lunch will be Easter cupcakes 
– 15 of them will contain a surprise!  If you get a 
cupcake with a jam filling in the middle, you will win 
some Easter treats! If you would like to be in with a 
chance to get a lucky cupcake, please book a school 
lunch for Friday 4th April. Good luck! 

                         
 

Comic Relief – Friday 21st March 
We will be supporting the Comic Relief charity with a 
non-uniform day on Friday 21st March. £1 
donations welcomed, but please only donate if you can. 
Thank you.  
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FORS NEWS 
 
Easter Egg Hunt – Saturday 29th March 10:00am to 11:00am. 
We are excited to announce the final plan for our Easter event! Come and join 
us for an unforgettable Easter Egg Hunt on Saturday 29th of March, from 
10am to 11am at the school.  
 
There will be plenty of opportunities to find and win Easter eggs, take 
delightful photos with the Easter bunny, and participate in a fun-filled 
colouring competition.  
 
It's going to be a memorable day for children and families, filled with laughter 
and vibrant colours. Don't miss out on the fun! 
 

 
 

 

forsevents@outlook.com 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

      Future Dates 
March 
Weds 19th – Year 5 Taster Day at 

Sheldon (Group 1) 
Fri 21st - Comic Relief Day – non-

uniform day 

Weds 26th – Year 5 Taster Day at 
Sheldon (Group 2) 

Sat 29th – FORS Easter Egg Hunt  
 

April 

Tues 1st - Starlings and Robins trip to 
the Steam Museum  

Tues 1st – Uniform sale in the hall 
2.40pm 

Fri 4th – Last day of term 
Tues 22nd – Term 5 begins 

Weds 23rd – Grittleton Year 4 residential 

departs 
Fri 25th – Grittleton Year 4 residential 

returns 
 

TD Days 2024-2025 

Monday 9th June 2025 
Wednesday 23rd July 2025 

Thursday 24th July 2025 
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